
Office of the Registrar 
VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY 

Midnapore - 721 I 02. 

Dated: 14.03.2017. 

NOTIFICATION 

In continuation to the Notification bearing Memo No. VU/R/Noti./COlOO /2017 dated 
01.03.2017 pertaining to formation of a Committee to inspect and also to design the uniform 
guidelines for establishment of Research Centre for pursuing Ph.D. programmes in different 
subject(s) issued by this office earlier, it has been directed to notify again for general information 
of the concerned members that inadvertently the name of the Prabhat Kumar College, Contai 
was stated in the said notification in place of Panskura Banamali College affiliated to Vidyasagar 
University. Kindly note that the said committee was constituted based on the proposals of 
Midnapore College and Panskura Banamali College. Other matters of the said notification will 
remain unchanged. 

All members of the Committee are being informed accordingly. 

Memo No.: VUIR!Noti./C0121 /2017 dated 14.03.2017. 
Copy forwarded for infonnation and necessanJ action to : 
Cil / All members of the Committee. 

Sd/-

~ 

'-/~2) Infonnation Scientist for uploading the notification on the University website. 
(3) the Office Supdt., Registrar's office. 
(4) the SecretanJ to the Vice-Chancellor for kind infomzation to the Hon'ble Vice-ICtcellor. 
(5) the Ph.D. Cell. 'l 

(6) "levant file. ~~~It 
~v 
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